
 
  

 
 

 
Houston, February 9th, 2015 
 
 
Dr. SRK Prasad 
Vice-President 
SHREE VELAGAPUDI RAMAKRISHNA MEMORIAL COLLEGE 
 
 
I am writing to officially inform you that your company SHREE VELAGAPUDI RAMAKRISHNA 
MEMORIAL COLLEGE has been selected as a winner of the world’s most important business 
excellence award, THE BIZZ 2015. 

 
SHREE VELAGAPUDI RAMAKRISHNA MEMORIAL COLLEGE has consistently gone above and 
beyond in its compliance with the evaluation criteria for business excellence, namely business 
leadership, the quality of its goods and/or services, management systems, innovation and creativity, 
corporate social responsibility, and its achievements. For this reason, we would like to congratulate 
you on having been chosen by our Evaluation Committee to receive this major business recognition.  
 
We hope you will celebrate this great news with your stakeholders; including your team, clients, and 
suppliers. It would be a pleasure for us to personally hand this award to your company at one of the 
three award ceremonies planned for 2015:  
 

THE BIZZ EUROPE 2015 – May 16, Athens, Greece  

THE BIZZ AMERICAS 2015 – July 31 & August 1, Las Vegas, USA 

THE BIZZ ARABIC 2015 – October 18, Muscat, Oman 

 
We also invite you and your company to form part of the select group of Elite Members of the World 
Confederation of Businesses (WORLDCOB). 
 
We suggest that you contact our Regional Director as soon as possible in order to receive all the 
necessary information.  
 
Congratulations once again. We would be honored to have you at one of our events.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 

JESUS MORAN 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

WORLD CONFEDERATION OF BUSINESSES 


